
From: Dianne St. Jacques [mailto:dstjacques@ucluelet.ca]  
Sent: Tuesday, March 21, 2017 1:53 PM 
To: Wendy Thomson <wthomson@acrd.bc.ca> 
Subject: Fwd: Car service to Ucluelet 

 

Hi Wendy, 

 

I have spoken to tony about a letter of support for the possible car ferry from port to Ucluelet and 

is fully supportive! 

 

Would it be possible to get this request on tomorrow's agenda? 

 

I'll give you a call when you get back from your lunch 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Lady Rose Marine <ladyrosemarine@telus.net> 

Date: February 24, 2017 at 2:09:01 PM PST 

To: <dstjacques@ucluelet.ca> 

Subject: Car service to Ucluelet 

Hello Dianne, 
  
Thank you for taking my call while on vacation. I have had very positive feedback regarding the 
potential for car service to your community. I was instructed to ask you if possible to get a 
follow up letter from the city of Ucluelet/ Tofino Parks etc. They informed me that the more 
positive feedback and the greater the request would definitely aid in the future of this project. I 
am very positive with the feedback received that this could very well become a reality. I have 
enclosed a contact list to aid in this project. 
  
Thank you in advance. 
  
Mike Surrell. 
  
Lady Rose Marine Services 
5425 Argyle Street 
Port Alberni, BC 
Tel: 250-723-8313 
Fax: 250-723-8314 
Email: ladyrosemarine@telus.net 
www.ladyrosemarine.com 
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